
Application forms can be downloaded from the KCB Foundation website, https://kcbgroup.com/foundation/

Got a dream? Let’s make it happen.

KCB Foundation is offering scholarships for vocational training for December 2023 intake. The scholarships will be 
offered at partner technical training institutions in the counties listed below:

County Institution Courses Interview dates

Hair dressing, Plumbing, Electrical installation and 
hospitality &Domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation,Tailoring and dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
tailoring and dress making

Plumbing and pipe-fitting

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, Motor 
Vehicle Mechanics

Carpentry, hair dressing, tailoring & dress making

Hair dressing, beauty therapy, nail technology, 
tailoring and dress making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Agribusiness management

Electrical installation, hair dressing, Hospitality and 
domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Electrical Installation, Carpentry, Plumbing

Hospitality and domestic services, culinary arts, hair 
dressing and beauty

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Hair dressing, beauty therapy, nail technology, 
tailoring and dress making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
hospitality & domestic services, tailoring & dress 
making

Plumbing, electrical installation, hair dressing, 
Hospitality and domestic services

Godoma Technical Training Institute 4th December 2023Kilifi

Kajiado

Nyamira

Homabay

Murang’a

Bungoma

Marsabit

Taita Taveta

Machakos

Busia

Samburu

Kericho

Trans Nzoia

Makueni

Siaya

Vihiga

Baringo

Tharaka Nithi

Embu

Kitui

Kakamega

Garissa

Nairobi

6th December 2023

5th December 2023

6th December 2023

7th December 2023

8th December 2023

4th December 2023

5th December 2023

7th December 2023

8th December 2023

5th December 2023

4th December 2023

5th December 2023

6th December 2023

4th December 2023

8th December 2023

5th December 2023

4th December 2023

5th December 2023

6th December 2023

7th December 2023

4th December 2023

5th December 2023

6th December 2023

4th December 2023

5th December 2023

4th December 2023

8th December 2023

6th December 2023

7th December 2023

8th December 2023

8th December 2023

7th December 2023

7th December 2023

8th December 2023

4th December 2023

Mabati Training Institute

Mapimo Vocational Training Centre

Trident Vocational Training Centre, Isinya

Masaai Technical Training Institute

Ngong Technical and Vocational College

Ekerubo Gietai Technical Training Institute

Keroka Technical Training Institute

Mawego Technical Training Institute

Mfangano Technical and Vocational College

Kagunduini Vocational Training Centre

Matili Technical and Vocational College

Kisiwa Technical and Vocational College

Bungoma North Technical and Vocational College

Katine Technical and Vocational College

Machakos Technial Institute for the Blind

Beauty Point College

Merille Vocational Training Centre

Saku Vocational Training Centre

Kimasian Technical and Vocational College

Chepseon Technical and Vocational College

Kitale National Polytechnic

Nduluku Technical and Vocational College

Manor House Agricultural Centre

Bunyala Technical Training Institute

Baringo Technical Training Institute

Maralal Vocational Training Centre

Bondo Technical Training Institute

Beauty Point College

Vihiga Vocational Training Centre

Tsavo Training Institute

Don Bosco Training Institute

Mugumango Vocational Training Centre

NEP Polytechnic

Plumbinng, painting and tiling 4th December 2023Nairobi Institute of Technology

Film production 5th December 2023Filamujuani

Chevaywa Vocational Training Centre

Muthambi Vocational Training Centre


